2021 SEWER VEHICLES
BULLET POINTS

In 2019, DPU created a 5-year vehicle replacement plan in coordination with DPS to allow
for the replacement and/or addition of necessary of vehicles, including heavy equipment.

The necessary funding to purchase or lease vehicles was authorized in the 2020 operating
budget and amending by Ordinance 496-20 to be applied in DPU’s capital project funds.

It is necessary to purchase the vehicles needed as soon as possible to avoid any increases
in vehicle pricing, and to ensure the divisions can effectively and safely carry out their
objectives.



